
 

 

 

 
 

ASX/Media Release 

 
MACQUARIE CPS ISSUE – CONFIRMATION OF DESPATCH OF HOLDING 
STATEMENTS 
 
SYDNEY, 8 July 2008 – Macquarie Capital Loans Management Limited as responsible entity for the 

Macquarie CPS trust confirms that Macquarie CPS Holding Statements will be despatched to 

securityholders today. 

 

Questions regarding the Offer should be directed to the CPS Information Line on 1300 726 836 (from 

within Australia) or +61 3 9415 4336 (from outside Australia). 

 

Contacts: 
 
Richard Nelson, Macquarie Group Investor Relations    +612 8232 5008 

Stephen Yan, Macquarie Group Corporate Communications   +612 8232 2788 

 

 

 

 

THIS RELEASE DOES NOT CONSTITUTE AN OFFER OF SECURITIES FOR SALE IN THE 

UNITED STATES. SECURITIES MAY NOT BE OFFERED OR SOLD IN THE UNITED STATES 

UNLESS THEY ARE REGISTERED UNDER THE U.S. SECURITIES ACT OF 1933 OR AN 

EXEMPTION FROM THE REGISTRATION IS AVAILABLE. 
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